
May 2024 Naturalist’s Report 

Admin/Finance 

 Administrative Assistant Cassie Kohls met with Megan Schuessler of the Community 

Foundation to learn more about the endowment fund and the history of the partnership. 

She learned a great deal about the operation of the fund, as well as other ways in which 

the Community Foundation can work with the center.  

Building/Grounds 

 The goat project was again widely successful. The two areas that were browsed show a 

significant reduction in buckthorn. WFRV and WLUK both came out on-site for news 

programs.  

 High water levels along the Fox River required cancelling a Crayfish and Critter Hunt 

program and closed the boardwalk trails temporarily. No permanent damage to the trails 

was noticed.  

Education 

 


